
 

1H19 Reporting Date and Webcast
 

Villa World will release its financial results for 1H19 on Wednesday 13 February 2019.  The results 
presentation will be webcast at 2pm AEDT on that date. 

The webcast, to be hosted by Craig Treasure (CEO/Managing Director) and Lorelei Nieves (CFO) can be 
accessed by using the link below: 

http://webcast.openbriefing.com/4990/ 

Subsequently, the webcast will be archived on the Company website at: 

http://www.villaworld.com.au/investor-centre/media-release/brief-video and at 
http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/3197.aspx 

 

 

Enquiries to: 
Brad Scale  
Company Secretary   
Tel:  (07) 5588 8888 
securityholder@villaworld.com.au  
 

4 February 2019 


